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Gol Gol Public School 
Newsletter 
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Week 4 Term 4 

Important Dates: 

School Photos                        
T.B.A 
 
P&C Meeting  
29th  November @ 7pm 
 
 
Yr. 5 Captains Speeches               
Fri 19th Nov 
 
Year 4/5 Excursion 
Cancelled 
 
Term 4 Ends 
Thurs 16th Dec @ 3 pm 

 

 

Colour Fun Run                                                                                                               
On the 12th of November we are organising a run involving colour on our school site for student 
fun.  Many of our students are now getting organised for this event and are seeking sponsors.  All 
students will be involved and this P&C fundraising event is a great initiative.  Students are              
encouraged to seek out at least one sponsor, however we can not make students have sponsors to 
be involved on the day.  We look  forward to providing some fun for our  students. Thank you to the  
P&C and staff involved in planning this event!                                                                                                                                 
Year 4/5 Camp                                                                                                                
This camp was officially cancelled today due to the current requirements in relation to COVID,         
Department and Health restrictions and rules, amongst many include no overnight stays or               
interstate school student travel.  I thank those who spent many hours planning and re planning.                        
2022 School Starters Parent/Carers                                                                                           
I have established a best contact email list specifically for parents with students commencing        
Kindergarten at Gol Gol Public School in 2022.  Please advise me of your best email contact to be       
added to my list.  Phone me or message your email to 0488228206.                                  
2021 Orientation Days                                                                                                        
Friday 26th of November and 3rd of December are the 2021 Gol Gol Public School Orientation 
Days.  We plan to run these important orientation days from  9.30 am till 12:00 noon.                        
School Magazine                                                                                                              
At the end of the school year Gol Gol Public School in conjunction with Mildura Printing Services     
publishes an annual magazine.  This is a wonderful chronicle of your child's year.  If you are                 
interested in a copy, these magazines will be available for $15.00.  We would like to sincerely thank 
Mildura Printing Services for their continued support of our school.                                                
School Photographs                                                                                                                            
We are still not able to schedule school photographs under current guidelines.                                      
Presentation                                                                                                 
Please note that with current restrictions in place we will not be able to conduct a whole of school 
community Presentation Evening in 2021.  Given the current circumstances, we plan to run the 
events in the manner in which we did in 2020.  We will be keen to organise something to give our 
Year 6 students an appropriate and meaningful graduation.  I will continue to follow the advice of 
the Department in relation to the size of our school and restrictions.  I will also continue to liaise 
with staff and the parent body within the school.                                                                                      
P&C Meeting                                                                                                                  
Thank you to those who attended last Monday.  Meaningful reports and discussions were held and 
our next meeting is  29th November at 7 pm.                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
Community Sport                                                                                              
There have been some changes in relation to community sport activities this week.                       
Teacher on Leave                                                                                                             
Mr Thompson will be Relieving Principal in Tibooburra from Monday 8th November to  Thursday 
11th November. Year 4/5 will be covered by Ms. Mayfield.                                                                     
School Zones                                                                                                                 
School Zones are 8:00am—9:30 am and 2:30 pm-4:00 pm.  There is a NO STOPPING zone either 
side of the school crossing.  I encourage all people to obey road rules and signs.                                                          
Visitors On Site                                                                                          
All adults and essential workers on site MUST QR Code in and out and wear a mask. Any child    
required to be picked up early will be sent for and will wait and be supervised at the school office.  
Parents should call the  office, 50248401, then wait at the gate until children are sent out under 
supervision.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
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Assembly Awards - 22/10/2021 

Kindergarten - Mrs Worrell 

Alice Davies, Andrew Webley 

Student of the Week: Sienna Featherston 

K/1 - Ms Fundak 

Layla Clarke, Chase Bambrick 

Student  of the Week: Izabella O’Loughlin 

1/2—Ms Kemp  

Darby Mills, Poppy Fraser 

Student of the Week: Elizabeth Burns 

2/3B - Mrs Blows 

Layla Thornton, Milly Marr 

Student of the Week: Xavier Lindsey 

3—Mr Earl 

Jaxon McKenzie, Georgiana Lovel 

Student of the Week: Lily Fraser 

4/5—Mr Thompson 

Leo Roberts, Jobe Van Berkel 

 Student of the Week: Maya Beechey 

5/6—Mrs McInerney 

Toni Berryman, Ajaye Andriske 

Student of the Week: Eli Morrison 

6—Ms McKinnon 

Samuel Gorman, Rhys Hutchinson 

Student of the Week: Erica Morrison 

Sports Awards: Isla Tiley, Innes Beechey, Spencer Benfield, Cooper Bell, Ruby Miller, Andrew Webley, Macey Andriske 

Class of the Week: Kinder/1               

                   

Selective High Schools in 2023                                                                                                           
For any students wishing to apply to a selective High School in 2023 the application website opened on the 19th of    
October 2021 and closes on the 17th of November.                                                                                                                                                  
Opportunity Classes 2022                                                                                                                     
For any students that have applied for placement in the NSW Opportunity Class.  The opportunity class placement test 
has been rescheduled to Wednesday 17th November 2021.                                                                                                                               
Regards                                                                                                                                                                                                
Glen Walker                                                                                                                                                                                               
Principal                                                                                                                                                                        
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Dear Principal 
Parents of students from your school may wish to apply for selective high school placement in Year 7 in 2023.                    
Applications open on 19 October and close on 17 November 2021. 
In 2020, for Year 7 selective high school entry in 2022, there were no applications from your school. 
 
Please refer to the information about Year 7 selective high school placement in 2023 
in Staff Noticeboard at https://education.nsw.gov.au/noticeboard/2021/09/applications-for-selective-high-schools-for-year-
7-in-2023. 
 
To support parents wishing to apply, please customise the attached Intention to apply form and use the responses to 
monitor the applications received this year to ensure that all the applicants who are expected to apply do so. 
Documents about the application and placement process are attached and are available at: https://education.nsw.gov.au/
public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/general-information/resources-for-schools  (DoE login             
required). 
Applications for Year 7 entry to selective high schools in 2023 open on 19 October 2021 and close on 17 November 2021 
at https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7 

A guide to the SHS applicant SCOUT report is attached. You can view the names of applicants from your school as soon 
as applications open. Schools are not required to provide school assessment scores in 2021, but will be asked to provide 
additional information after applications close. 
All candidates are required to sit the Selective High School Placement Test to be held on Thursday 10 March 2022.  
Your co-operation in ensuring the smooth administration of the selective high school placement procedure is greatly 
appreciated.  

 

Magda Pollak 

Leader, High Performing Students Team 

NSW Department of Education   

Yours sincerely 
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